
2nd Biennial Meeting

PRELIMINARY ANNOUNCEME,NT

Philosophy of Science Association

BOSTON-OCTOBER 23-25,1970

Following up the highly successful first independent meeting (Pittsburgh,
October 1968), the Association announces the continuation of the series of its
biennial meetings. The meeting place will be the Sheraton-Boston Hotel. Subse­
quent announcements about local arrangements will be sent to the membership and
published in Philosophy of Science.

Sessions at these meetings will include some Symposia among invited partici­
pants, with symposia topics and participants to be announced later. A number of
other sessions will be devoted to submitted papers. Papers from those interested in
participating will be considered for inclusion in the program if submitted by
March I, 1970. Inquiries and submitted papers (an original and one carbon copy)
should be directed to the Chairman of the Program Committee, Professor Roger
C. Buck, Department of History and Philosophy of Science, Indiana University,
Bloomington, Indiana 47401.

PUBLICATION

It is planned that a substantial portion of the proceedings will be published, soon
after the meeting, in a volume of Boston Studies in the Philosophy of Science. This
publication will be under the joint editorship of Professor Robert S. Cohen and the
Program Committee Chairman. Publication has already been arranged and, sub­
ject to the usual editorial and publisher's discretion, it is envisioned that the volume
will include the symposia and groups of mutually relevant submitted papers.

Symposiasts and authors of submitted papers are asked to bear in mind these
publication plans. Participants will receive additional information on publication as
the program is developed.

433

https://doi.org/10.1086/S0031824800048327 Published online by Cambridge University Press

https://doi.org/10.1086/S0031824800048327



